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 N Mayo OBJ2014/3825/T 29/06/2014  22:28:09 In view of the disease which is threatening British ash trees, and their importance to biodiversity, 

Plantlife recommends that,

"Given the potential impacts of this disease on lichens, mosses and liverworts Plantlife has a number of 

recommendations:

• No felling of mature ash trees other than for safety reasons. Inadvertently removing resistant varieties 

may hamper the ability to produce the next generation of Chalara fraxinea resistant ash".

I very much hope this application will be refused.
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